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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
         18th June             
DINNER MEETING

         June – July         
 SHOPPING TRIP DATE TO BE ADVISED

         August                 
CAR RALLY

          8 & 9 September
DISTRICT CONFERENCE – TWIN TOWNS RESORT

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   18th JUNE
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 20th7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS JUNE
Kiera  & Margaret

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
Life was meant to be lived and curiosity must be kept alive.

One must never, for whatever reason, turn her back on life.
Eleanor Roosevelt

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

 

 

Welcome to our new members, Jo Monaghan, Keira Horscroft and Christine Smith. We were fortunate to have District Governor Patricia Lawson attend our May meeting to induct Jo and to install our new board. Congratulations to the incoming board. I am looking forward to the next 12 months.
A big thank you to our outgoing president Lesley Blacklock. You did a wonderful job in circumstances that were sometimes difficult for you personally. I hope I can do nearly as well.
Jan Ingwersen and Julie Board have been very busy with the bursary candidates. They have decided on 2 recipients. If they are available to attend our June meeting, we will be presenting them with their bursary.
Please consider going shopping on 28th July. We are trying to organize the DFO Christmas in July shopping trip. We need numbers. I have done several shopping trips. It is a great day out. There is heaps of shopping and you get to sit and relax in a very comfortable coach in between finding bargains.
District Conference is not far away. As one of the host clubs we need volunteers to help during the conference.
See you on Monday 18th,

 Janet
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EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zontadistrict24.org" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zontadistrict24.org�

















 








Zonta Southern Gold Coast Tweed News Letter


